## Tim Carroll

From: Melanie Becker [treasurer@chilmarkma.gov]

**Sent:** Friday, April 27, 2012 11:26 AM

To: Assistant Exec Secretary; Cathy Thompson (cathcat2000@comcast.net); Chuck Hodgkinson

(chodgkinson@chilmarkma.gov); execsec@chilmarkma.gov; Jeffrey Day (jday@vineyard.net); Jennifer L. Christy

(townclerk@chilmarkma.gov); Melanie Becker (treasurer@chilmarkma.gov); Pam Bunker

(assessor@chilmarkma.gov)

**Subject:** minutes IAC meeting 4/27/12

**Attachments:** 2012-04-27minutesIAC-PEC.doc Hi Cathy, Jeff, Tim, Pam, Jenny, Dilly, and Chuck,

Thanks for your contribution. I've let the selectmen know your decision.

## Melanie

Please note, my email address has been recently changed. Please update your address book to reflect my new email address: <a href="mailto:treasurer@chilmarkma.gov">treasurer@chilmarkma.gov</a>

Melanie Becker Treasurer Town of Chilmark 401 Middle Road, PO Box 119 Chilmark, MA 02535-0119

The Secretary of State's office has determined that most e-mails to and from municipal offices and officials are public records. Consequently, confidentiality should not be expected.